Hardin County Sheriff’s Office
has a strict zero-tolerance

policy against sexual
harassment, sexual abuse, and

sexual misconduct.

Any type of sexual advances, harassment, abuse,
or sexual misconduct by an offender or officer is
wrong.

It is your right to report sexual incidents without
fear of retaliation, further abuse, or intimidation.

The staff of this facility takes these reports
seriously and will immediately act to protect you.

Victims of sexual misconduct have the right to medical

treatment, mental health treatment, and possible prosecution of the offender.

Please report any incident immediately.

TO REPORT ANY INCIDENT OF SEXUAL HARASSMENT, SEXUAL ABUSE, OR
SEXUAL MIS-CONDUCT, PLEASE USE AT LEAST ONE OF THE FOLLOWING:

Report immediately to any staff member.

Report the incident to medical staff.

Report the incident to BHS staff.

Dial 1 in the speed dial list on the telephone (PREA Option).
Call the ICE Detainee Hotline at 9116#

Ask to see Administration

Kite or report to ICE Officials on their visit.

Write to the Citizen’s Aid/Ombudsman’s Office
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